
MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:   Mayor and City Council 

 

FROM: Mike Sauerwein, City Manager  

 

SUBJECT: Friday Update  

 

DATE:  September 27, 2024 

 

 

AARP Driver Safety Class 
The Cottage Grove Community Center will be hosting an AARP Driver Safety Class November 

4th, 9:00 am to 3:45 pm. The cost is $20.00 for AARP members and $25.00 for non-members.    

Those interested in signing up for the class can contact Teresa at 541-942-1185 ext. 2. 

**Most insurance companies offer a discount to customers who take Driver Safety Classes** 

 

Voter Registration Deadline 

Don’t miss out on your opportunity to vote in the upcoming November 5, 2024 General Election.  

The deadline to register is Tuesday, October 15, 2024.  Go to https://vote.gov/ for registration 

details or to check your voter registration status.  

 

Oktoberfest 

Cottage Grove Oktoberfest is this Saturday, September 28th from 10:00 am to 10:00 pm in 

downtown Cottage Grove.  Visit https://cottagegroveoktoberfest.com/ for a list of festivities and 

the schedule of events.  

 

Yard of the Week  

Congratulations to 1132 East Adams, chosen as the 

Yard of the Week recipient for September 20th. This 

lush, green, well-manicured yard and landscaping 

make a beautiful statement in the neighborhood.  Stay 

tuned, the last Yard of the Week recipient will be 

announced in the next edition of the Friday Update.   

 

 

 

 

Have a great weekend and stay safe ~  

 

https://cottagegroveoktoberfest.com/

